
1

Nicola Gunn

From: wilpshire parish council <wilpshireparishcouncil@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 July 2019 09:47

To: planning

Cc: wilpshire parish council

Subject: Parish Response to planning consultations

Categories: Yellow Category
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Please see below response from Wilpshire Parish Council in respect of planning application consultations: 

 

3/2019/0496 - Alteration to façade including new doorway and entrance at lower ground floor level and provision of an 

extended ramp access and steps to the new entrance at The Homestead, Whalley Road, Wilpshire 

WPC – no objection 

3/2019/0432 Application for a single storey wooden garden shed with apex roof at Holly Bank, 8 Whalley Road, Wilpshire 

WPC – no objection 

3/2019/0413 – 2 storey side extension and 2 storey rear extension at Little Acres, 26A Whalley Road Wilpshire 

WPC – concerns over the scale of the development. It is also noted that there has been some tree felling – the parish council is 

aware that there are TPOs on the site and would ask the extent of the TPO is checked in regards to this. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lesley Lund 

Clerk 
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